LASS NEWS

Week of: 3/21/2025 ./

We are nearing the end of the year! One more
quarter to gol We have a lot of things
planned for the end of the year so keep a look
out on the upcoming events for them. Please
continue to practice spelling words with your
child, and make sure they are reading nightly
for their AR points.

©

Mrs. Behrends

Q 03/28- Nooh Dismissal

O 03/15- Mid Quarter
O 03/16- Cardinals Baseball Game

O 03/16-03/22- Spring/Easler Break

Looking ahead:

| We are doing well with our reading stations this semester.

R EA D l N O/ E LAI Each group will be doing a guided reading book with me and

then ratating through the other reading and language
lessons.. We are almost Finished with our second book

2nd grade is learning how to tell time to the nearest hour,
half hour, quarter hour, and five minute intervals, 3rd
grade just finished their chapter on fractions, and will be
moving onto measurement.

The children have been working hard on their research of
someane who positively impacted American History, They are
creating a slide show and presenting it to the class.

SCIENCE/SOCIAL
STUDIES

The students are learning about the church and
their faith. Second Grade is working on their
preparation for 1st Communion

Each class will stll be getting weekly spelling lists on
Monday and will test on Friday, with the weekly
spelling packet coming home on Monday. Please study
with kids nightly!

Please allow for 24 hours for a response.
e nbehrends@stanthonyscho
olsullivan.com
e Remind
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